
Public  Services  launches
Permit Parking Hotline
Public  Services  Transportation  staff  recently  setup  a  new
Permit Parking Hotline that can be reached at (714) 754-4825,
or by email to transportationpermits@costamesaca.gov.
 
Contacting the hotline by phone will prompt you with general
information  about  hours  of  operation,  parking  permit
requirements, number of parking permits and guest passes per
eligible  residence,  and  information  on  the  city’s  updated
Transportation and Permit Parking Frequently Asked Questions
webpage.
 
The  hotline  also  provides  an  option  to  leave  a  detailed
voicemail for any additional questions. Please check out these
new transportation and parking resources. 
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